
                   BEASLEY CPC 
5165 S. State St.  

773-535-1772 

 

APRIL 8TH – 12TH 

PRE-K WEEK 
 

Beasley CPC will be open and available to assist you 

with completing an online application for the upcoming 

2024 – 2025 school year.  We will be available on 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 4:00 p.m. – 

6:00 p.m. to troubleshoot, assist with username and 

password set up and completing an application for 

your little one to attend PreK this fall. 

 

We will also be hosting an Open House and tour for all 

prospective new families on Thursday, April 11, 2024 

from 4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. We look forward to seeing 

you for the tour, assisting you with your application 

needs and answering any questions you may have. 

 

 

Tuesday, April 9, 2024 

*PreK Application Opens  

*Visit from “Little Brown   

  Boy” 

 

*PreK Application  Support 

  4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 

Thursday, April 11, 2024 

 

*PreK Application Support  

  4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 

Friday, April 12, 2024 

*PreK Application Support 

  4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

 

Open House and Tour 

Thursday, April 11, 2024   

4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

Refreshments will be 

served  

BEASLEY CPC 

5165 S. State Street 

Chicago, Illinois 60609  

Visit 

www.beasleyac.org 

 

  


